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House to Consider HR. 6392 to Scale Regulation with Risk

Financial Services Committee Chairman Jeb Hensarling announced today that the House will
consider passage of a Bill, HR. 6392, introduced by Congressman Blaine Luetkemeyer to end
one size fits all regulation. This is one of a number of specific legislative items that we expect to
see during the lame duck Congress that will test the willingness of the Senate to consider any
scaling down of the requirements of Dodd-Frank as they apply to community bank operations.
We will keep you apprised of the progress of this Bill, as it will be one of the first post- election
tests of how receptive the Congress will be to community bank relief.


